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PSEG LONG ISLAND 
HOME COMFORT AND HOME PERFORMANCE 

PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENT 
Document #:  HC 2025-04 

Announcement Date: July 30, 2025 
 

RE: 2025 Home Comfort and Home Performance Rebate Application V3.0 Release 
 
PSEG Long Island is pleased to announce the release of the 2025 Home Comfort and Home Performance Rebate 
Application V3.0. There are no changes to the rebates. This application is effective August 1st, 2025. The Home 
Comfort Program will continue to accept the V2.0 application until COB of Thursday, August 14th. 
 
Summary of the V3.0 Rebate Application changes: 

• Air flow and refrigerant charge requirements and forms are no longer required. 
o Projects pre-approved as V2.0 must submit air flow and refrigerant charge. 

• The heat pump water heater worksheet will now auto-populate the manufacturer name, model number and 
efficiency based on the ENERGY STAR ID number. 

• The application has been updated to reflect the Northeast Energy Efficiency Partnership (NEEP) ccASHP list, as 
of June 2025. 

 
We are introducing the Home Comfort Advanced Rebate Calculator (ARC). The ARC will help Partners quickly calculate 
the exact project rebate and sizing required. The V3.0 Application and ARC WILL BE available on the PSEG Long Island 
website at: https://www.psegliny.com/saveenergyandmoney/homeefficiency/homecomfort/contractors on or about 
August 4th. 
 
**SAVE THE DATE** The Home Comfort Program Team will be hosting a virtual orientation on Friday, August 1st, 
2025 at 10:00 am to review the changes to the V3.0 application. Invitations for virtual orientation will follow 
separately. 
 
If you have any issues with the Home Comfort Program or rebate application, you can contact your Account Manager 
James Falvey (James.Falvey@pseg.com), Jason Greco (Jason.Greco@pseg.com) or Hamid Muneeb 
(Hamid.Muneeb@pseg.com), or myself with questions. 
 

On behalf of the entire Home Comfort team, thank you for your participation! 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Jonathan Tham 
 

Program Administrator, Home Comfort Program 
Jonathan.Tham@pseg.com 
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